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Wednesday 8th May 2019 
SATS Week – 13th – 17th May 2019 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
During SATs Week (13th – 17th May), we plan to let the Year 6 pupils have a ‘Breakfast Time’ together 
before the SATs. This year we have asked our school catering company, Edwards and Blake to provide 
breakfast for the pupils. The menu will be as follows: 
 
Monday: Sausage in a bread roll  
Tuesday: Bacon sandwiches 
Wednesday: Scrambled egg or beans on toast  
Thursday: Cooked breakfast -bacon, sausage, scrambled egg, baked beans, hash brown or toast. 
Additionally on each day there will be juices and cereal available. 
 
It would be greatly appreciated if pupils come into classrooms at 8.35am during that week to make 
sure they have plenty of time to prepare and eat their breakfast, so that they are ready to start work 
at 9.00am.  
 
Their breakfast time is mostly in school time and, over the past six years, this has been a real success. 
We feel that it allows the children time to socialise with their peers and talk about any worries or 
concerns in a relaxed way. Also, it ensures that children have had something to eat, which is 
important in helping them feel settled and prepared.  
 
There will no homework set for the weekend before the SATs tests, however we would encourage 
your child to spend some time consolidating their revision and, should there be any worries, please 
do email us.  
 
Finally, we plan to let the Year 6 pupils have a SATs party for part of the Friday afternoon (17th May) 
and, if the children would like to bring in any food, it would be most welcomed! We will provide 
drinks for the children. In previous years, it has been a really great end to a really hard week for the 
children in Year 6. 
 
Many thanks for your support, 
 

   
 
Mrs S Bradshaw     Mr A Pallister 
 

 


